
 

 

Shelly Wolfe 
8 The Meadows 
Barraduff, Co. Kerry 
Ireland V93 EPX8 
+353 86 400 6107 
shellymwolfe@gmail.com 

7th March 2025 

Subject: Recommendation for Latasha Hatcher 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am pleased to write this recommendation letter for Latasha Hatcher. I had the pleasure of 
managing her from January 2023 to January 2025 at MessageGears, where she served as 
Senior UX/UI Engineer. 

During our time working together, I was consistently impressed with Latasha’s dedication, 
collaboration, and eagerness to learn. She demonstrated exceptional product design skills, 
which greatly contributed to our team’s goal of building a new design system. Her aptitude 
for building strong relationships and managing stakeholder expectations ensured her 
projects were always delivered on time and to the highest quality. 

One of her most notable achievements was redesigning the MessageGears’ campaign 
reports dashboard. Her ability to effectively distill complex requirements into a clear and 
understandable format was instrumental in quickly showing return on investment for 
customers’ email and mobile campaigns 

Beyond her technical skills, Latasha is a highly motivated and dependable individual who 
fosters a positive work environment. She is always willing to go the extra mile to support the 
team and takes initiative in challenging situations. 

I have no doubt that Latasha will be a valuable asset to your organization. I strongly 
recommend her for any UX or product design positions without reservation. Please feel free 
to contact me at shellymwolfe@gmail.com or +353 86 400 6107 if you require any further 
information. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Shelly Wolfe 
Senior Product Design Manager 

 


